
 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that the announcement on “Census of Primary Health 

Care Units” with reference year 2022, scheduled for 23 June 2023, is postponed due to further statistical checks 

and will be published on June 30th, 2023.  
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